
 

 

 

 

                Office of Business and Finance 
 
DATE: July 2013 

 

TO: Tabor College Students and Parents 

 

FROM: Kirby Fadenrecht, Sr. Vice President for Business and Finance 

 

RE: Important! Please Read! Medical Cost Assistance Coverage Requirement 

 

Tabor College is interested in making your academic and personal experience meaningful and successful. Your 

health and wellness is a key component of that experience. 

 

To ensure that students get the care they need to remain enrolled in the College and avoid potential financial 

hardships, we require all students enrolled in at least 12 credit hours (full-time) to have medical cost assistance 

coverage.  Additionally, the College assesses all students enrolled in six credit hours or more a $150 fee per year for 

accidental injury insurance. 

 

We are happy to make available a low-cost medical coverage plan provided by United Healthcare Student Resources 

(UHSR) for those full-time students WHO DO NOT OTHERWISE have access to medical coverage through a 

family member, employer, military or other member affiliation. The cost of the plan is $875 for fifty-two weeks of 

coverage and has been included on your fall semester bill.  

 

All full-time students who wish to waive enrollment in the college’s student health insurance are required to go 

online at http://studentcenter.uhcsr.com/kica to complete the online waiver process. The charge for the UHSR plan 

will remain on the student’s College account unless an online waiver is approved. Full-time students with existing 

coverage must also complete the enclosed waiver form and return it together with copies of both sides of their 

medical insurance card, to the College, no later than August 1
st
.   

 

Students eligible for the UHSR plan may also cover/enroll any dependents (spouse/children). Enrolling dependents 

can also be processed online by accessing http://studentcenter.uhcsr.com/kica. 

 

A detailed brochure of the plan coverage is enclosed for your review. 

 

Assistance:  Kaylene Unruh in the Student Life Office at Tabor College (kayleneu@tabor.edu or 620-947-3121, ext 

1033) will be able to assist you with questions about the College’s requirement for medical cost coverage, the online 

waiver process, and the enclosed waiver form and affidavit of eligibility. 

 

If you have health insurance please be certain to visit the website http://studentcenter.uhcsr.com/kica to 

waive enrollment and return the enclosed waiver form with copies of both sides of your medical insurance 

card before August 1
st
. 

 

If you plan on purchasing the student health insurance, return the enclosed form indicating this. You do not 

need to go to the website. 

 

We look forward to seeing you next month! 

 

NOTE:  Part-time students who do not have access to medical coverage through a family member or affiliation have 

an option for coverage directly from United Healthcare through a subsidiary named Golden Rule Insurance 

Company.  Contact www.goldenrule.com, bgreer@goldenrule.com or 317-715-7360. 
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